
FINANCE COMMITTEE – October 2022 

 

Hard to believe this year is coming to an end.  As we enter into the 4th quarter of this year, we are still on 
budget even with the huge price increases this year. 

The finance team has been working on updating our policy and procedures to make it more user 
friendly.  We will be submitting that for approval. 

We are beginning the budget process to begin the 2023/2024 budget and will start working on some 
things to make that process a little easier. 

Regards 

Susan Price 

Finance Committee Chair 

 

 

 

 


